
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Project Information 
POR-303-2.72 (PID 117173) 

 
The City of Streetsboro is planning a project that will improve the intersection of SR 303 and SR 14. 
Specifically, a new signal will be installed at the intersection of SR 14/SR 303/Ranch Road resulting in the 
removal of the westbound slip lane. The signal will make it safer and more efficient for westbound SR 303 
traffic to access SR 14. The project is currently scheduled to begin in the summer of 2025. 
 
The city welcomes your questions and comments.  Questions may include, but are not limited to, the effect 
of the project on local residents, air quality, the local economy, floodplains, and historic or cultural 
resources.  Comments are requested by September 25, 2023, to ensure they are considered during project 
development. 
 
Detailed construction updates will be posted along the impacted routes on the city of Streetsboro website, 
www.cityofstreetsboro.com, prior to the start of construction. Maintenance of traffic shall be maintained 
through a multi-phase effort that will result in lane shifts/closures and a detour that will direct SR 303 
traffic to Superior Avenue allowing access to SR 14. The detour will be in place for 45 days during 
construction. Access shall be maintained to all adjacent properties and businesses for the duration of the 
project. 
 

 

Questions or comments?  Please contact Justin Czekaj, City 
Engineer, City of Streetsboro at: 
 

 
 

Phone:  330.626.4942 
 

 
 
  

Email:  engineeringinfo@cityofstreetsboro.com 
 

 


